Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Hurricane Preparedness

June 18, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Thursday, June 18, 2009 at 5:00 p.m. with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock, and Mike Stewart.  Also present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, Representative of County Attorney’s Office, and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.
5:00 p.m.  Meeting was called to order.

The purpose of this Workshop is to discuss hurricane preparedness.

Scott Nelson is the Director of Emergency Management and was present to discuss the historical impacts of past hurricanes to our area, the predicted intensity of this season, and roles and responsibilities of the Emergency Operations Center (EOC) and Emergency Management.  He was also able to provide information regarding the operating guidelines, different authorities, and the responsibilities at each level of government and how to manage an efficient EOC during an emergency.
The meeting adjourned at 5:48 p.m. 

